
 

 

 

24th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
 
Children in Need - 15th November 2024 
 
CAKE AND SWEET TREAT SALE 
 
As you can see on the school calendar, we are delighted to be supporting Children in Need on Friday 15th 
November. Please see the previous letter that was sent regarding our plans for the day and non-school 
uniform. 
 
The School Council Team have an additional project they would like support with to help raise money for 
Children in Need… 
 
Are you a brilliant baker? Do you have some spare time to whip up a treat with your children at home? Are 
you known for your specialty cupcakes or scrummy cookies?  
 
The School Council would like to host a sweet treat sale, after school, on Friday 15th November and they 
would love YOUR help! If you are able to bake something for our cake sale, it would be extremely 
appreciated. We are aiming to raise money by selling per slice, per cupcake or biscuit, in the school hall. The 
cake sell will run from 3:00PM-3:30PM, with any leftovers being taken to local charities or surgeries by Mrs 
Overton. Staff will also be able to purchase cake during their lunch break 
 
If you can take part or you would like more information, please contact Mrs Overton via Dojo or the school 
office. If possible, we would need a list of ingredients that you have used in any donations provided. This 
could be emailed in or sent in on a bit of paper with your donation.  
 
We hope that you can participate or, if not, that you can enjoy a slice of cake!  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Sophie Overton 
& The School Council Team 
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